World Changers

World Changers will be in Anniston on July 18 -23, 2022.

Work that may be provided includes:

- Wheelchair ramps
- Exterior painting
- Deck repairs

- Roof repairs

Applications are available at City Hall. Applications must be returned by
Friday, February 11th, 2022 at 3:00 p.m.
For more information, please contact our Community Development Dept.

Melinda L. Fowles (256} 231-7623
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